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CHURCH AND MISSION SABBATH SCHOOLS.

These Schools are all reported to be in a satisfactory 
condition, the attendance and missionary contributions 
being fully up to that of last year.

Bible Classes in connection with the Church School 
have been formed, and are under the able direction of 
the Rev. W. J. Dey, of the Presbyterian College, and Dr. 
Kelley, and we arc pleased to learn that the attendance at 
these classes is very encouraging.

YOUNG MEN S ASSOCIATION.

This Association, which meets fortnightly during the 
winter months, has had so far, a very successful Session, and 
the meetings have been well attended. From the number of 
young men in the Congregation, there should be no difficulty 
in sustaining a vigorous Society ; and it is greatly to be 
desired that as many as possible should connect themselves 
with it The Annual Report will appear with the other 
Reports of the Congregation.

IN CONCLUSION.

In closing this brief statement, the Court would express 
their devout thankfulness to Almighty God for what we, 
as a Congregation, have been permitted to accomplish in the 
past for the furtherance of His cause and kingdom ; and to 
express the hope that a still greater measure of liberality 
may be manifested in the future, remembering that “to whom 
much is given of them much shall be required.”

The whole respectfully submitted.

H. CAMERON,
C'/erk Diatom’ Court.


